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24 September 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians of students of Remove, Lower Four and Upper Four 

 

Curriculum Evening – Wednesday 2 October 2019 

 

We write to invite you to our forthcoming Curriculum Evening for parents. The evening will start with an 

opportunity to informally meet our Year Co-ordinators and pastoral team in The Core from 18:30 to 19:00. 

 

The Curriculum presentations will start at 19:00 in the College Hall and we plan to finish at 20:00. The 

format for the evening will be: 

 

 Introduction by Mr Barnes, Director of Studies; including our BYOD policy and current 

development items. 

 A talk on e-safety by Mr Beasley, Head of Curriculum IT and e-safety. 

 Mr Barnes will share with you the assessment structure and the reports that you will see as parents 

including how this is used to support your daughter by other colleagues. 

 Dr Mitchell, Deputy Principal (Pastoral), will discuss the topics that are covered in our Personal, 

Social, Health and Economic Education [PSHEE] programme and how they are delivered. 

 Miss Coubrough-Barnett, Head of Learning Support, will provide information on Learning 

Support and exams access arrangements. 

 Mr Barnes will finish off the evening by introducing the Curriculum Review that we have started 

and inviting you to take part. This will be followed up by a questionnaire that all parents will be 

invited to complete. 

 

 

We do encourage all parents and guardians of students in Remove to Upper Four to attend, with the 

presentations changing each year. The presentation from last year can be found on 

https://www.ladiescollege.com/our-school/senior-school and the presentation from this year will be sent 

out to all parents and guardians subsequently should you be unable to attend. 

 

Please confirm your attendance at the Curriculum Evening by using the form below:  

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=xuX8pHkAbk-

EVpVFijPt4tcAwU_K7w5NsKFp9eNiYLtUQTYySjFFNFQ5TUZZQUcyODlPOVFDQjNQUi4u 

 

https://www.ladiescollege.com/our-school/senior-school
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=xuX8pHkAbk-EVpVFijPt4tcAwU_K7w5NsKFp9eNiYLtUQTYySjFFNFQ5TUZZQUcyODlPOVFDQjNQUi4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=xuX8pHkAbk-EVpVFijPt4tcAwU_K7w5NsKFp9eNiYLtUQTYySjFFNFQ5TUZZQUcyODlPOVFDQjNQUi4u
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We look forward to welcoming you to the College and, as always, please do not hesitate to make contact 

if you have any queries or concerns. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mr Howard Barnes 

Director of Studies 

 


